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Security Class: PowerNet Employees & External (with NDA’s) 

Trailer Safety 

There have been two recent incidents involving trailer jockey wheels and this alert is issued as a reminder 

around how to prevent potential safety risks to other road users or vehicle damage during trailer usage.  

It is the driver’s responsibility to ensure the trailer is safe and secure before travel commences.   

 

 

What we all need to do: 

1. Before driving, all drivers must conduct a thorough pre-drive inspection. This inspection must be 

completed using the Risk Mentor Trailer Pre-Start Check. 

2. All drivers to ensure the jockey wheel is up, securely latched and the handle pointing upright before 

driving.  

3. If you identify any defects during the Trailer Pre-Start Check report them immediately and tag out the 

trailer until the issue is fixed.  
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Contact for further Info: 

Brett Coradine – HSE & FT Manager 

Email: bcoradine@powernet.co.nz 

Mobile: 027 300 9893 
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